SAVETHE DATE | Time Capsule Ceremony

Please mark your calendar to join the Spears School of Business
for our time capsule ceremony for our new building.

Friday, Sept. 22,2017 - 4 p.m.
New Business Building

(Note: Time capsule will be sealed in the building at a later date; this ceremony
is only an opportunity to view the items included in the time capsule).
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